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The Republican Party of Guam issues the following statement from Chairman Shawn Gumataotao 
on an incident at a Trump Rally in Butler, Pennsylvania: 
 
“The Republican Party of Guam is deeply concerned by what we and Americans around the world 
witnessed in Butler, Pennsylvania at a rally being held by the soon to be named Republican 
Nominee for President-Donald J. Trump. There is no place for political violence in our Country. 
We condemn the act against the former President. The Party is hopeful that this incident will not 
deter him or other political candidates for public office both in the US Mainland and here in Guam 
for standing up for the greater good of our collective American communities.”  
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